
 

 

Notice of road work on Saussy Road  
  
LMS Real Estate LLC is currently in the process of developing the site at 66 Saussy 
Road. There will be phases of work where we will need to utilize public right of 
ways, roads, or ditches to complete our project.  
 

Starting Monday, January 9th LMS will be working on road improvements. We will 
have traffic control present to help coordinate traffic and minimize delays. We are 
hoping all work for this phase of construction will be completed by Tuesday, 
January 31st.   
  
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience.  
 


